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We send our prayers and best wishes to our 

children from Year 4 who will receive the 

sacrament of First Holy Communion at 

St Aidan’s Church on Saturday, 11
th

 May.  

Enjoy your special day children. 

 
 

Mass Times 

St Agnes:   Saturday – 5.30 pm     Wednesday – 7.30 pm 

                    Sunday - 11.00 am 

                    

St Aidan's: Sunday – 9.30 am        

If you would like a copy of this Newsletter in large type, please contact the School Office. 
 

  
 Year 4 have had the best attendance this week.  

Well done Year 4!!! 

2!!!! 

 
 

Group  Percentages 

Whole School 98.41% 

Reception 95.83% 

Year 1 98.33% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 96.98% 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 98.33% 

Year 6 99.54% 

 
The table above shows the weekly attendance for 
all classes.  Attendance for all children, for each 
class and for our school should be over 96%.   
 

 

 

 
On Thursday, 16th May we will be having a summer party 

day for lunch.  The cost of a school meal on this day is 

£1.00 (for junior children only; Reception Class, Year 1 and 

Year 2 do not pay for school meals, as they are covered by 

the Universal Free School Meal provision).  Lunch will 

consist of a finger roll with either ham, tuna or cheese, a 

sausage roll, packet of baked crisps, cookie and carton 

drink.  Jacket potato will also be available on this day.  If  

your child is in one of our junior classes and normally stays 

packed lunch but would like to stay for lunch on this day, 

please send £1.00 in to school by Wednesday, 15th May.  

 
 

 

Next week our Year 6 children will be 
taking their end of Key Stage 2 SATs 
tests from Monday to Thursday.  We 
send to them our best wishes and lots 
of luck for the week ahead.  Year 6 
children are reminded that they are 
welcome to come in to school from  
8.30 a.m. next week for a light 
breakfast.  Children should also bring a 
bottle of still, unflavoured water with 
them each day.     
 
 

 
 

 
Recycle with Michael and raise funds for our school by 

donating your unwanted clothing and shoes (adults’ or 

children’s).  Please put them in our recycling bin, which 

is located on the path beside the bike shelter.  Profits 

from donations raise funds for our school and help the 

Salvation Army’s work with people in need.   
 

 

 
A bicycle and several scooters have been left in 

the bicycle shed since before the Easter break.  

Please speak to Mr Worsley and take them home 

if they belong to you.  Any of these bicycles or 

scooters not taken home by Friday, 24th May 

will be disposed of.  Thank you.   

 
There will be no before school club for our Year 2 

children on Monday, 13
th

 May.  Sessions will resume 

the following week.  Thank you.    


